
PUBLIC NOTICE
El Pitayo, Inc. has applied for an on-premises 
beer license for Casa Grande located at 1259 
Miller Ave., Ste. 103 The Crossville Beer Board 
will meet on Tuesday, October 14, 2014 at 6:30 
p.m. at City Hall to consider this application.

Sally Oglesby, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee


